
PATRIOT NEWSPATRIOT NEWS
May 23, 2024  Issue #12

The Raku firing event at North Warren Regional was a thrilling experience for students. Raku firing is a
Japanese pottery technique where pieces are removed from the kiln while still red-hot and placed in a

reduction chamber, creating unique and unpredictable glaze effects. Students had a blast
participating, getting hands-on with the process, and witnessing the magical transformations of their

creations. The event sparked creativity and excitement among the students, making it a memorable
and enjoyable experience for everyone involved. - Ms. Wyker

Check out @NWRPatriotPride on TikTok for a video documenting the day!



100 hits for Megan Galante!

From Coach Delaney: Megan is a great team leader and puts
winning above any individual accomplishment and to

actually accomplish 100 hits is just icing on the cake of her
great career at NWR.



Find NWR on Social Media:
@NorthWarrenReg

@NorthWarrenHS

North Warren Regional School District

@NWRPatriotPride

 A note from the School Counseling Office: 
Hi Patriots!
We know the year is winding down but we encourage
you to finish strong! Final exams are back this year;
don’t be afraid to use the resources at NWR to get
prepared! After school tutoring on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays, and Thurdays will run through June
6th! 

Mr. Baum, Mrs. Drum, Mr. Hill,
Ms. Quinn, and Mrs. Richardson

Thurs, 5/30 NWR Art Show

Fri, 5/31 8th Grade Dinner Dance

Tues, 6/4 Athletic Awards

Wed, 6/5  MS and Underclass Awards
during school day

Wed, 6/5 Senior Awards at 6 pm

Fri, 6/7 Early Dismissal

 Looking ahead: 

Summer Countdown



Voices of the Veterans 2024



Voices of the Veterans 2024



Final deadline to submit baby
photo to Mrs. Richardson is

Friday, May 31, 2024



Welcome future Patriots!
6th grade students from Knowlton Elementary, Frelinghuysen

Elementary, and Blairstown Elementary joined together to learn about
NWR with the help of some amazing juniors and seniors before they

start school in the fall!



Welcome future Patriots!



Spring Beautification
Mrs. Potestio’s class spruced up the planters by the main entrance and it
looks beautiful! They also added kindness rocks to spread their love and

kindness. Thanks everyone!



Spring Beautification



Middle School
Fundraiser through
the month of May

Seniors! NWR is
celebrating

College Decision
Day on Friday,
May 31, 2024.
Plan to wear
your college

gear!



Middle School Egg Drop Competition
Thanks for the “lift” Blairstown Fire

Department!





CL ICK  HERE  FOR  THE  VOLUNTEER  PACKET

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
North Warren Regional

North Warren Regional is seeking community volunteers! You may have a skill, talent, hobby, or
special interest that may be a very helpful tool to our school! We are also seeking donations to

purchase materials required to complete the projects listed as well as other improvements
around the school building.

Alumni
We are seeking alumni support in order to complete these projects. Your contributions,
monetarily or through hands-on volunteer hours, will positively impact the current and
future students of North Warren Regional School District

Immediate Needs:
landscaping and outdoor beautification of the following:

Senior Courtyard
High School and Middle School Courtyards

donations of supplies including edging, stone, mulch, and greenery & flowers
monetary donations to support the purchase of new tables and umbrellas for outdoor courtyard
areas
monetary donations for landscaping, mulch, stone, plants, and flowers

DONATIONS
Monetary donations can be made to North Warren Regional School District, noting the NWR

Beautification Program. Monetary donations will go directly towards the project you would like
to support. Contact Dr. Dutt at jdutt@northwarren.org with questions regarding immediate or

future projects or for more information.

All volunteers must complete the packet, please click the link below.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qpSV7LhLtQjmV9QowqR1jUcbrG9XYUoKO5GnsCmCrS8/edit?usp=sharing

